
Due to popular demand, we have made arrangements to reformat the yearbook from a Grade 8/12 Grad book to a whole school year-

book!  Thank you Mrs. Solomatenko and her yearbook club students for all of the work going into this huge undertaking! 

As a result of this change, we have extended the early bird pricing to a December 15th deadline.  Preorder your yearbooks today for 

$45.   After December 15th, pricing will go up.  Login to SchoolCashOnline and place your order.  Please make sure to sign the permis-

sion forms that are on schoolcashonline as well if you haven't already, as students who do not have a signed  AP 324-1 –Photograph/

Video and Media Consent Form will NOT have their pictures in the yearbook!  

This form can also be found at the following link: https://www.abbyschools.ca/sites/default/files/AP%20324-1%20Photograph_Video%

20and%20Media%20Consent%20Form%20-%20FIllable.pdf .  Complete and email to kendall.jones@abbyschools.ca. 

Pizza & Cookie lunch every Monday in the MPR for all grades. $2 per slice of pizza and $1 per cookie. Money raised goes toward the ATS 

Bands' trip to the Greater Victoria Performing Arts Festival in April.  

Middle School students are invited to join the Grades 6 - 8 Drama Club. We meet on Mondays and Fridays in the music room at 11:40. 

ATS students are invited to join the All-School Vocal Performance Club. We meet every Tuesday and Thursday in the music room at 

11:40. This is for students in all grades. 

Mr. Lockington took his Grade 6’s outside this week to pick up garbage and help keep the school looking it’s best!  Thank you Grade 6s! 

A message from Safer Schools Together: 

 In partnership with The Ministry of Education and Childcare’s erase strategy, due to high demand, we are offering an additional “Social 
Media Awareness” Family Session on December 5th at 6:30pm.  This 60 minute session will be held virtually via zoom. 

To register for this session please click on the link below. 

Family Session: Establishing Safe, Caring, & Respectful Digital Communities Tickets, Tue, Dec 5, 2023 at 6:30 PM | Eventbrite 

Please reach out if you have any questions. 

 Nancy Hiebert - Office Manager, ERASE Training Coordinator 

Safer Schools Together    604.560.2285  1.855.677.3720      
www.saferschoolstogether.com  

Leadership put on a super fun Spirit Week this week.  Students and dressed 
up as twins, in flannel, as celebrities or in Hawaiian themed clothes through-
out the week and finished the week with a Pep Rally!  

Do you like snowboarding or skiing ... and are in grade 9-12? ATS is going on a Trip 
to Mt. Seymour on January 10th. There are only 10 spots left... so sign up fast ... 
and pay on schoolcashonline to reserve your spot. The cost is only 125$ which in-
cludes bus, rentals, Lessons and Mountain PAss. Normally thats  a 225$ cost, but 
through our school deal it is only 125$. 

Dec 5 ATS PAC Meeting 

Dec 8 Middle Report Cards 

Dec 8 Secondary Late Start 

Dec 25 - Jan 5 Winter Break 

On the Horizon 

Click here to learn how you can 

leave your mark on ATS through a 

legacy opportunity! 
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